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Calendar Notice: NO SCHOOL WEDNESDAY, 12/8

Deck the Halls!

Broad and Vine is alive with the
Christmas Spirit!
Thank you to all our clubs and
organizations for “Decking the
Halls” on Monday, 11/22!



Purple vs Gold Challenge- UPDATE
The Fall Participation and Honor Roll points have been added up, and our winner is TEAM PURPLE by
FIVE POINTS! Congratulations to the Junior and Sophomore classes for being the most involved and
congratulations to the Freshmen and Seniors for having the most students on Honor Roll! Special shout
out to Sophomore, Sean McLoone, for being the most involved student at RCHS for the Fall!

Current Standings:
Team Purple: 862
Team Gold: 857

Romauction 2022!
The 2022 Romauction is scheduled for Saturday, April 23, 2022!
This year’s theme is Roman Shore! Come join us for a night of
fun, food, drinks, music and get in the beachy mood!
Interested in donating a live or silent auction item?
Know someone with a vacation home who is willing to
donate a vacation week?
Interested in joining the Romauction Committee?
Please email romaucation@romancatholichs.com if you are
interested or have any questions.
Invitations and details are coming soon!

All proceeds from the auction go directly towards clubs, activities, and athletics for the students of
Roman Catholic High School!

Cooking Club- Breakfast Sandwich Sale!
On Tuesday, our Cooking Club made breakfast sandwiches to sell to our Faculty, Staff, and Students!

mailto:romaucation@romancatholichs.com


First Quarter Honor Roll
FIRST HONORS

12th Grade
Lucas Alven
Dylan J. Barile
Ashton Bryant
Zane Chernowski
Julian Ciurlino
Quadir Clark
Collin Cochran
Matthew Crump
James Davis
Jeremy DeLia
James DeMarco
Ayden Dougherty
Namir Drake
Rigel Dumagco
Jared Everette
Tristan Eyring
Khalil Malik Farmer
Brock E. Flood
Emmanuel
Garcia-Barrios
William Gardiner
Nicholas Garner
John Gillies
Qaasim Hamilton
Joseph Holahan
Michael Iannacone
Edward Kiely
Christopher Kleinkurt
Ryan Kober
Christian Lafond
Jason Liu
Patrick Maloney
Robert Miller
Connor Neal
Jason Peters
David Piasecki
Jason Qiu
Maxwell Quinones
Sean Riehman-Murphy
Isaac Daniel Santiago
Augustus Sroka
Daniel Topley
Brian Thien-An Tran
Duc-hieu Tran
Paul Tran
Francis Trivelli
Evan Tully
Ethan Walsh
Graham Walter
Dayvion Young

11th Grade
Andrew Brotschul
Jeremiah Brown
Nathan Bryant
Lucas Cheng
Anthony D'Amico
William J
Devers-Pimentel
Paxon DiRienzi
Benjamin Foronda
Michael Gedraitis
Elijah Karn
Anthony Kuczynski
Neil Lam
Peter Le
Bryan Lim
Mark J Madya
Mark Robert Pomrink
Joshua Sor
Anthony A Soveral
Richard To

10th Grade
Edmund Arquitola
Joseph Arturo
Matthew Bera
Joshua Brown
Aidan Conroy
Patrick Dugan
Jack Dunphy
Aidan Giangreco
Randy Lim
Sean McLoone
Myles McNiff
Sean Neitz
Gian Nouel
Anthony Rivera

9th Grade
Barakey Abner
Luca Anthony Cusano
Frank Joseph
DelGiorno
Jehiel Jevaun Ferrell
Jondell Fleetwood
Joshua Mitchell Grier
Patrick Vincent
Holahan
Liam Kelly
Kyran Liu
Abraham Richard May
Adrian Heron Mitchell
Roman Sanz
Nepomuceno
Quyen Huu Nguyen
Tom Nguyen
Andrew Pomar
Francis Charles Quinn
Ryan Matthew Regan
Chris Nathan
Rodriguez
Salvatore Scorsone
Cristiano Carmelo
Sutera
Samuel F Whitman
Liam John Wichert
Christopher Leon
Zampirri



Second Honors

12th Grade
Cole Angstadt
Sebastian Ash
Ivan Baylor
Anthony Boffa-Taylor
Ronan Bradley
Amir M Brown
Daniel Buckley
Mario Clarke
Dillon DeAngelis
Nicholas Deihl
Denis Dougherty
Brent Easley Jr.
Zachary Guldner
Jamire J. Heath
Jordan Hernandez
Noah Hillanbrand
Andre Hopkins
Aidan M Jenkins
Malachi Kea
Jameer Kindle
Joseph Lodise
Gavin
Markuszka-Bayani
Joshua McCaffrey
Daniel Mongan
Raymond James
Mulderig
Emmanuel Preston
Pajibo
Jason Rivas
Jose Rivera
Angelo Rosley
Haron Saunders
Collin Truszkowski
Christian Walker
Mekhi Haleem Williams

11th Grade
Amir B Amin
Donato Apadula
Jacob Arias
Peter Arreguin
Reagan Buffington
Ryan Cashman
Antonio Cerabino
Alexander Chheng
Zachary Colleluori
Andy Cruz
Daniel L Dailey
Given Denera
Kyree A Fischer
Thomas Flaherty
Alex Gao
Adam Gilderman
Jairo Andres Giraldo
Jacob Gray
Brennan Hewitt
Caleb K High
Demetrius Isaac
Joseph Kearney
Nicholas Lachawiec
Anthony Lombardi
Giovanni Luciano
James Lund
Sean Francis Maloney
Christopher McLaughlin
Sebastian Ravasco
Jaret Rynkewicz
Ahmad Stovall
Jason Truong
Thomas Van Fossen

10th Grade
Ryan Albert
Samuel Amery
Darryl Bruce Andrews
RC John Bayhon
Turner Coomes
Richard Gagliardi
Angel Jose Garcia
Isaiah Johnson
Aiden Kucowski
Christopher McCole
Ryan O'Neill
Tobenna Ojukwu
Ulises
Renteria-Hernandez

9th Grade
Xander James
Berkhimer
Patrick James Buckley
Zamir Q. Castro
Adam Joseph
DiGuiseppe
Noah Richard DiRienzi
Jackson Eells
Nnanyelu Justin
Ezeukwu
William D Felder
Matthew Joseph
Gallagher
Joseph Francis
Ginchereau
Ryan Gravelle
Bo Greenfield
Talasi Jamil Henderson
Shareef Ali Jackson
Jadyn Micheal Johnson
Xavier Kingcade
Charlie Eugene
Leighton
Xavier Masapollo
Connor McFadden
Cameron Morris
Elijah Joshua Palmer
Nathan Stephen
Ruppert
Ryan James Rutkowski
Jonah Benjamin
Schottland
Jeremiah Tabb
Ryan Michael
Williamson

Congratulations to all our students who have received honors this Quarter! We are very proud of your
hard work and efforts!



YEARBOOKS YEARBOOKS YEARBOOKS!
Click here for information on how to order your 2021-2022 Yearbook!
SENIOR PARENTS: click here to purchase an Ad!

CSC & Cahillites for Kids
Students are asked to donate used coats, hats, scarves, and gloves for our Cahillites
for Kids collection. There will be 1 large box on each floor of our main building for this
collection.

Mothers’ Club
The Mothers’ Club is a service organization of mothers and guardians with current as well
as graduated students. Their primary goal is to enhance the Roman community through
initiatives that benefit our school throughout the year.  They meet once a month from
September – May (about 60 minutes).  Meetings usually include a visit from a key member
of the administrative staff and/or faculty.  These special guests provide you with an update
on school happenings and address questions. Annual dues are $10.00 which covers their
operating expenses as well as supporting many events/fundraisers. Please email
mothersclub@romancatholichs.com if you have any questions! Click here to purchase or

renew your membership.
Designer Bag Raffle!
We're raffling off a beautiful Gucci Ophidia GG Medium Tote handbag!  Who wouldn't want
a GG to add to their collection? Don't wait, buy your tickets today! This bag will be the
perfect addition to your closet or make for a fabulous Christmas gift! Tickets are $10.00
each or 3 for $20.00.   Click here to purchase.  Deadline is Midnight on 12/3/2021.
Drawing will take place Monday, December 6, 2021. Lucky winner will be notified by
phone and email. Good luck! Thank you for supporting Roman and the Mothers' Club!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IOnvgSQINVew5h6LK7FTpb8yMXSS9IvH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hK6JP2jR4j3lPdFrAtZutRVn-0icFZ0N/view?usp=sharing
mailto:mothersclub@romancatholichs.com
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=xgoKLG
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=DTKvmu


Help Wanted at the School Store- The Forum!
The Forum, Roman's School Store, has an opening for a part-time sales associate, two days a week
from 8-2:30. If interested, please email Father Bongard at jbongard@romancatholichs.com

2022-2023 Facts Financial Aid application
2022-2023 Facts Financial Aid application can be completed at factsmgt.com.
There is no district code. Parents can choose parent log in, payment plans/financial aid
then create a username/password for new parents. If the parent already has an account,
please log in with an existing username/password. A Facts representative can be reached
at 1-866-441-4637 if you need any assistance.

PROOF OF VACCINATION INFORMATION
If your son is vaccinated, please provide proof of vaccination to our School Nurse, Mrs. Schickling, at
mschickling@romancatholichs.com. When there is a positive Covid
case reported to the school, students who are fully vaccinated are
NOT required to quarantine. Please email Mrs. Schickling with any
questions!

Out of State Travel for Students
As our school continues to plan and approve out of state trips for our
students, activities, and athletic teams, any students attending must show proof of vaccination prior to
traveling. Students who are not vaccinated will not be permitted to attend.

Drop Off in the Morning
When dropping your son off in the morning, please DO NOT block the parking lot entrance to
the school. There has been a line accumulating in the morning and teachers and staff are
unable to enter the parking lot. Please drive past the lot in order to pull over and drop your son
off. Thank you!

Reminders from Guidance

Congratulations to all seniors who have been
accepted to a college or university! Please bring in
your acceptance letters and scholarships to Sister
Jane in the Guidance Office. You will receive a candy
bar!

http://factsmgt.com/
mailto:mschickling@romancatholichs.com


Seniors - We have given out over 50 candy bars for acceptance letters and already our
students have earned about 2 million in scholarships. Please be sure to have your son bring in
his acceptance  and scholarship letters to Sister Jane!  We will begin posting this information
after the holidays.

Juniors - Meetings will be starting in January. Please be sure your sons are using Khan
Academy to begin prepping for the SAT. The most important thing juniors can do its keep their
grades up!

Sophomores & Freshmen - Please remind your sons that absences, lates and grades are on
their permanent transcript!  Getting to school every day on time and doing their best is important
for their future.

Grief Group
If you believe your son would benefit from attending, please reach out to Mrs. Hoole at
jhoole@romancatholichs.com.

As always, the members of the Roman Catholic High School Guidance
Team are available to assist the students at Catholic High! If your son is
ever in need of assistance, please reach out to his counselor!

● Grade-Level Counselors:
○ Mrs. Desmond (mdesmond@romancatholichs.com)--Guidance
Director/Juniors and Seniors
○ Mrs. Snyder (csnyder@romancatholichs.com)--Sophomores
○ Mrs.Connell (mconnell@romancatholichs.com)--Freshmen

● Family Connections Counselors: The Family Connections staff at Roman Catholic
provides an extra layer of support for students who may be struggling with personal/emotional
issues that are affecting their learning. They also provide a bridge between home, school, and
the community by providing information and resources to support student success. Family
Connections staff is available 5 days a week.

- Mrs. Hoole (jhoole@romancatholichs.com)
- Mrs. Levine (mlevine@romancatholichs.com)

mailto:jhoole@romancatholichs.com
mailto:mdesmond@romancatholichs.com


Tips for Addressing Academic Concerns
● Monitor PowerSchool—parents have access to PowerSchool, which allows them to
closely monitor their son’s performance in his coursework.  Login information was mailed to
each family at the start of the school year.  If you are still in need of PowerSchool
login information, please contact Mrs. Shipton at mshipton@romancatholichs.com
● Open Dialogue with your Son—As grades are entered into PowerSchool,
have a conversation with your son about both the positive grades as well as the
grades that need to be improved.  Providing your sons with positive feedback
throughout the marking period often makes it easier to address academic
obstacles.  When assignments are missing or test grades are low, this timely
dialogue with your son is critical. The importance of completing work on time and studying for
assessments is critical to a student’s success at Roman Catholic High School.
● Email the Teachers—the Roman Catholic Faculty is comprised of many talented
educators who are here to support your sons along their academic journey.  After having a
conversation with your son, please feel free to reach out to your son’s teachers through email.
● Please give teachers 48 hours to respond as their teaching loads consist of around
150 students.  Also, feel free to copy the Department Chair for the academic discipline on your
correspondence to the teacher.  The Department Chair emails can be found below:
● Theology—Mr. Jim Murphy - jmurphy@romancatholichs.com
● English—Mr. Fitzgerald Gallagher – fgallagher@romancatholichs.com
● Science—Mr. Dennis DiGiovanni – ddigiovanni@romancatholichs.com
● Social Studies—Mr. John Corrigan – jcorrigan@romancatholichs.com
● World Languages—Mr. Nicholas Azzara - nazzara@romancatholichs.com
● Mathematics—Mr. Jim Brennan – jbrennan@romancatholichs.com
● Business—Ms. Theresa A. Lazorko - tlazorko@romancatholichs.com
● Physical Education/Health--Mr. Robert Hill – rhill@romancatholichs.com
● Fine Arts/Music--Mrs. Shannon Gallagher- sgallagher@romancatholichs.com

If you do not hear back from a teacher within 48 hours, please reach out to their
respective department chair with your concerns.
● Assistant Principal for Academic Affairs— If after reaching out to your son’s teacher
and the department chair you still have concerns, please feel free to email Mr. Buck at
cbuck@romancatholichs.com
● Contact the Guidance Department—Our Guidance Director, Mrs. Mary Desmond,
may be able to assist you with finding additional resources for your son to improve his
academic performance.  Please reach out to Mrs. Desmond at
mdesmond@romancatholichs.com .

mailto:mshipton@romancatholichs.com
mailto:jmurphy@romancatholichs.com
mailto:fgallagher@romancatholichs.com
mailto:ddigiovanni@romancatholichs.com
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